
New Program: 
Spelling Mastery



In week 4, we will be doing something new at school called 
Spelling Mastery. Spelling Mastery will help us become more 
confident and accurate spellers. 



During Spelling Mastery, I will go to a different classroom 
and learn with a different teacher and different 
classmates. These are the spelling teachers: 



There may be students from my year level or other year levels. 
My new spelling teacher knows my spelling goals and is there 
to help me. 



In the morning, I will go to my normal class on the music. I will get a 
pen or a sharpened pencil/rubber and wait for the bell. When the bell 
goes the teacher will mark the roll and then I will go to my Spelling 
Mastery class. 

Session 
1: 

9am

or



I walk to my class quietly and calmly. This means no talking in the 
hallways. Extra teachers and leadership will be in the hall to check 
that everyone is moving quietly. 



When I get to my Spelling Mastery class, my book will be on the 
table. I find my book and sit at that spot. My teacher has chosen 
where I will sit. 



My spelling teacher will teach me new spelling skills and I will practice 
in my book. 



At the end of the lesson, I will walk back to my regular class quietly 
and calmly. 



Spelling Mastery will become part of our normal routine each 
day in Years 3-6. If I feel unsure, I can ask a teacher for help.


